
 

 

Nursery Summer 2 

 

Welcome to the second half of the Summer term. 

This term will be a busy term for the children.  

We would like to share the Nursery Curriculum overview. 

Book bags – children will have the opportunity to take a book home to share with 

their family. 

Out topic for this half term is ‘On your marks!’  We will be using songs and stories to 

explore this. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Writing we will continue to practice 

writing our own names confidently.   In 

Phonics we will practice finding the first 

sounds in words. We will consolidate 

blending and segmenting skills.                                                           

In Reading we will share stories and 

rhymes with repeated phrases. In 

writing we will continue to Dance, Write 

and practice holding a pencil between 

thumb and two fingers.  

We will continue to extend our counting to say 

the number names in order to ten then twenty. 

We will practice counting a number of objects 

making sure we say one number name for each 

object. We will separate things we count in 

different ways to recognise the total is the same.  

We will count things we cannot see and find the 

numeral. We will use different objects to 

compare which is the longest and which is the 

shortest. 

 

 

 

 

In Personal, Social and Emotional 

Education we will talk about our 

own feelings and that some of our 

actions and words can hurt others’ 

feelings. 

 

In Communication and 

Language we will use new 

vocabulary around topic 

songs. We will ask and 

answer questions about what 

we have learned. 

Our Topic this 

half term is       

‘On your marks!’  

   

In Understanding the World we 

will talk about special times or 

events for family and friends. We 

will look at equipment that can 

retrieve information, tell the time 

and be programmed. 

 

During Expressive Art and Design we 

will build on colour knowledge to mix, 

match and change colours.      We will 

use different media – water colour, oil 

pastels and poster paint.  

pastels  

In Physical Development we will use 

scissors safely to make snips, practise 

different ways of climbing, moving on 

the ground and over obstacles. We 

will observe the effect of activity on 

our bodies. 

In Jewish studies we will attend weekly 

Shabbat assemblies. We will be learning 

about the festival Shavuot. 

 


